

## Good News Bulletin December 2020

## DECEMBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:

We are proud to announce The Students of the Month have been selected for December 2020. They are:

> Freshman - Julianna Seixeiro **Sophomore – Nicholas Lehr Junior – Dean Pandolfi Senior – Teresa Rackett**

The above students have met the following Criteria:

- 1. Must meet high academic standards in class.
- 2. Exhibit positive character and influence on class/school, dignity, respect, trustworthiness, responsibility, caring, and citizenship.
- 3. No unexcused lates of any kind for the month.

No discipline referrals in the last month.

Congratulations to all of you!



On December 15, 2020, 35 students of the career academy and a dozen staff/faculty members participated in a virtual CTTM. staff/faculty members participated in a virtual STEM conference focusing on portfolios and career paths. A group of our senior STEM students conducted a rotating panel presentation highlighting their STEM portfolios.

Thank you, Kaushik Vejju, Kushi Manjegowda, Daniel Allex, Navya Sharma, and Keerthana Talla. In addition, we were very excited and proud to host MTHS alum, Dr. Dan Weiss, as our guest speaker. Dr. Weiss is a Senior Scientific Director focusing on Translational Research & Early Clinical Development for Chugai Pharma USA, Inc. Dr. Weiss conducted a remote presentation about his areas of research, life experiences, and values of STEM education for our students that was followed by a spirited Q&A session. Thank you Mr. Mark Stranieri and Mr. Peter Ruckdeschel for coordinating a very successful event. Everyone in the STEM academy is looking forward to our second yearly workshop in the spring of 2021!



## HELPING COMMUNITY SERVICE

Five MTHS organizations, the **Multicultural** Club, **Red Cross** Club, **Science National Honors** Society, **French Honors** Society and **Environmental Action** Club donated money to the Rise Community Service Organization in Hightstown, Deacon's Food Pantry in Jamesburg, and

the Trenton Area Soup Kitchen (TASK) on December 23rd. Each organization received a \$2,500 check! MTHS students in these organizations and across the entire student body are grateful to have been able to support such great organizations, especially during a difficult time for many. Our students understand the importance of giving back to our community in any way that we can. These donations will help a great number of folks during this particularly difficult time in the midst of the pandemic. Wishing everyone a Happy New Year full of promise and reminding all that every action counts!







We are very proud of all of our students and their accomplishments!

